
The Governor in Shida Kartli and the representatives of the
ENGOs plan active cooperation 
25 September 2018

Giorgi Khojevanishvili met with the representatives of the ENGOs working in Shida Kartli. The meeting
was introductory. The organizations provided the Governor with the information about their activities and
projects.The participants discussed the existed needs in the region and highlighted the importance of
collaboration.’’I want to deepen our collaboration as we are in charge of the same goal and joint
engagement ismuch faster and we efficiently will achieve the results. Your representatives of the
ENGOs’ opinions are important for us, because of this today’s meeting will not be a single one. I would
like that our meetings would be thematic in the future’’, -said the Governor. About fifteen ENGOs’
representatives attended the  meeting.
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